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From: Linda Myers <myerslinda1822@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 5:12 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: City Administrator position
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know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good Afternoon,  
 
I am a La Crosse city resident, and learned the Council deferred the decision on the above position in order to 
elicit public comment. What specific initiatives are planned by the Council to hear from the public? It would 
seem that the election of the mayoral candidate who voiced support for the city administrator position would be 
a strong indication of public support. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Linda Myers 
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